
Temporary EVV Policies for the Feb. 2021 Severe Winter Weather 

In response to the recent severe winter weather, HHSC issued Temporary EVV Policies for 

Severe Winter Weather. The flexibilities are for dates of service of February 10, 2021 

through February 24, 2021. The flexibilities are for program providers, financial 

management services agencies and consumer directed services employers required to use 

EVV. 

Email questions to the HHSC EVV Mailbox. 

https://hhs.texas.gov/sites/default/files/documents/doing-business-with-hhs/providers/long-term-care/evv/temporary-evv-policies-severe-winter-weather.pdf
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